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SHIPROCK, N.M. – The Navajo Nation Division of Public Safety is seeking the public’s help in
identifying human remains found in Shiprock, N.M.

  

The Navajo Police Department responded to a call Sept. 29 reporting a body was found under a
bridge in the Shiprock community. The remains are those of a male individual. Due to the
condition of the body, there is no physical description available.

  

The unidentified man was found with no form of identification. However, there are
distinguishable clothing items.  Investigators hope someone will recognize them and that it will
lead to an identification. The remains were found wearing a “Dickies” brand pants and a
“Dickies” brand belt buckle.

  

If you recognize the clothing or think you may know who this individual is, please call the Navajo
Police Department-Shiprock District at (505) 368-1351 or Criminal Investigations at (505)
368-1300.
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